
Announcement	
	

The	Three	Rivers	College	wishes	to	announce	that	it	will	host	a	site	review	for	continuing	approval	of	its	
associate	degree	nursing	program	by	the	Missouri	State	Board	of	Nursing.					
	
You	are	invited	to	share	your	comments	about	the	program.		Comments	can	be	sent	to	Dr.	Staci	
Campbell	at	scampbell@trcc.edu	or	Three	Rivers	College,	Attn:	Dr.	Campbell,	2080	Three	Rivers	Blvd,	
Poplar	Bluff,	MO	63901.		All	comments	will	be	shared	with	site	visitors.			
	
All	written	comments	should	be	received	by	Tuesday,	September	19,	2017.			


